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The COVID-19 pandemic brought on a new set of challenges for everyone in our communities. In response we developed 
the Caring Through COVID-19 community grant program.  The goal was to make life a little easier for the different groups 
whose normal operations were impacted by COVID-19 restrictions.  We were very pleased to present several organizations 
in Biggar, Landis and Perdue with some much needed extra funding. 

Recipients in Biggar and area: 

Recipient in 
Landis:

Caring Through Covid Community Relief Fund Grants $25,150 To Local Groups 

 Andrea Craig - Biggar & 
District Family Centre

 Clinton Weekes - Biggar 
Golf Club

Henrietta Parenteau - 
Odd Job Squad

Jackie Zagoruy - 
Biggar Music Festival 

Association
Erin Hadden - NCCP & 

Biggar Daycare
Harold Friedhoff - 

Biggar Curling Club

Ken Kernohan - Biggar 
Nationals Hockey Club 

Lyndsey Jezowski - 
Biggar School of Dance

Delta Fay Cruickshank 
& Janelle Villaneuva - 

Biggar Museum
Emma Genis - Biggar 

Barracudas Swim Club

Michelle Hanson- 
Prairie Branches 

Recycling Program

Rhonda Heather & Jayne 
Stacey - Biggar Lionel  

A. Jones Library

Monika Schultz - 
Biggar Rec Valley

Ross Holt - Majestic 
Theatre

Angela Ochs 
Landis & District 

Community 
Initiative



Caring Through Covid Relief Fund Grant 
Recipients in Perdue and Area:  

Karen Duguid  
Eagle Creek Wildlife 

Federation

Tanya Fyson 
Perdue Irish Dance

Wayne Saretzky 
Perdue Pirates

Tamara Shields  
Perdue Ag Society

Samantha Woloshyn 
Perdue Daycare

Loretta Davies 
Perdue Library

Donna Hunter 
Perdue Rec Complex

Don Clark 
Perdue Minor Ball

Gerald Nicholls  
Perdue New Horizons

Sylvia Stack  
Eagle Creek Regional Park

New website launching soon!!!
In early November you will notice some big changes when you visit  
www.biggarcu.com to login to online banking or when you visit our website. 
The website will look very different. 

NOTE: We do not anticipate any service disruption, although you may have  
to re-enter any memorized information the first time you login. PLEASE make 
sure you know your password and login information!! 

 

Stay tuned for launch date details.

The restrictions in place during the COVID-19 pandemic 
forced businesses to change the way they do things. Some 
projects had to be shelved and this impacted our community 
tremendously. We are honoured to support local groups in 
any way we can. Together we are building our communities. 

Share the Warmth Reminder:  
We are accepting donations of gently used warm clothing, coats etc. 
until Friday October 23rd at all Biggar & District Credit Union branches. 
The items will be shared free of charge to anyone who needs them 
at the Biggar & District Family Centre on Sunday, November 1st from 
10am to 4pm. Social distancing regulations apply.


